

From: Careline Adults Services CarelineAdultServices@liverpool.gov.uk

cyber-experts-step-criminals-exploit-coronavirus.pdf;

Sent: 18 April 2020 19:22

To:

Cc:

Subject: All providers please

Dear All

Please find attached some information from Merseyside Police with regards to Cybercrime.

Please remember that sadly in this time of crisis, some individuals are trying to exploit the situation for personal gain and scamming is on the increase.

Please be aware of emails which may look genuine and also website that look legitimate as well but are not. More information is contained in the attachment.

Best wishes



Divisional Manager – Commissioning Liverpool City Council, Cunard Building Pier Head, Water Street Liverpool L3 1DS

